
 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardian  

Welcome to DAV Public School, Anisabad, Patna, Bihar 

With great pleasure and wonderful sense of anticipation, we extend a warm welcome to 

you and your ward to the new academic session 2022-23. 

 As we all are aware that the past pandemic year affected everyone’s life in one way or 

other. It has taken a toll on the entire academic session 2022-23. The challenges that evolved 

during that period did not budge down our spirit and enthusiasm. It is a true blessing to have 

your continuous support even during that crisis. During those desperate times, the 

involvement in the development of the child-teacher relationship and evolvement in the new 

methodology is an exemplary display of the dedication of our teachers.  

Our sincere thanks to all of you for supporting our endeavours. In the ensuing session 2022-

23 we will definitely emerge stronger and better. To maintain the apex teaching standard the 

school decides that following instructions should be followed sincerely. 

(1) The new session of the school will commence from 6th April 2022 (Wednesday) 

(2) The summer school timing will be followed as mentioned below (subject to change) :- 

Std. – L.K.G to Std. II – 7:00 AM. To 11:30 AM. 

Std. III to VIII – 7:00 AM. To 12:30 PM. 

(3) Please re-enroll your ward from 1st April to 10th April 2022 by paying the April month 

fee at Canara Bank, Anisabad/School Counter (A/88, Police Colony, Anisabad, Patna). 

(4) Revised tuition fee for the Session 2022-23 will be as per the following details: - 

Class      Tuition Fee 

L.K.G.  & U.K.G.    2950/- P.M. 

I & V       3350/- P.M. 

VI & VII     3600/- P.M. 

VIII       3650/- P.M. 

(5) Those Parents who wish to withdraw their ward from the school, must inform the 

school’s office before 10th April 2022. Withdrawal application received after 10th April 

2022 will only be entertained after payment of entire applicable Charges in the month 

of April 2022. 

(6) The Last date for acceptance of the school fee is the 20th of every month and a fine of 

Rs. 100 will be charged if delayed. 

(7) Transfer Certificate will not be issued until all dues of the school are settled. 

(8) Books for all the classes will be available for sale at School’s Counter from 9:30 am to 

2:30 pm from 1st April to 15th April 2022.(Sunday closed) 

(9) Please fill up the first page of the School diary correctly and neatly. (As and when 

provided) 

(10) Please cover all the books and exercise books with plastic brown paper. 

(11) Those who want to avail school transport are requested to update the same on or before 

4th April 2022 at the school counter only.  

(12) You are requested to ensure that your ward comes to school in proper, neat & tidy 

uniform with proper hair cut 

(13) On every Wednesday children will wear P.T. Uniform. Parents are free to buy school 

uniforms from any shop of their choice. 

(14) Parents both father and mother are requested to attend Parents – Teacher meetings to 

assess the progress of their wards. 

(15) To get the best from the school for a child, you are advised to maintain close contact 

with the school. It is earnestly recommended that the parents should look into their 

ward’s diary everyday and see that lesson and homework assigned for the day is done. 

Diary should be seen and countersigned regularly. 

(16) Bicycles are not allowed to park in the school campus. The school will not pay /be 

responsible for the loss of the private vehicle (if any). 

(17) You are requested not to allow your ward to carry mobile phones to the school.  

(18) School administration will not be responsible for those students who avail private 

transport i.e. auto, private bus, jeep etc. after school timing. 
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(19) Please clear all kinds of fee dues of the previous session (if any) before the 

commencement of new session. No child will be allow to continue if fees of the previous 

session is due. 

(20) Students promoted to the next class, must bring a photocopy of the Report Card, Fee 

Book (Previous Class) on the first day of the Session i.e. 2022-23 and submit it to their 

respective class teachers positively, failing which they will not be enrolled in next class. 

 

We look forward for a lasting relationship, kind support and co-operation from you throughout 

the session as always, to help us with the holistic development of the personality of the 

students.  

 

I wish your child happy schooling.  

           

Thank You ! 

DAV Public School, Anisabad 
           


